THE RAMS CLUB

TO! Basketball Season Ticket Holders with Parking
FROM: The Rams Club Staff

DATE: November 2006

RE: Parking for 2006-2007

Tar Heels fans are anxiously awaiting the start of the 2006-2007 season, and we're glad you will be joining us
for the fun in the Smith Center. The program’s theme for the year is Team Carolina ~ and we want everyone
to be an integral part of the game-day experience at Chapel Hill - so come early, be loud, and support your
Tar Heels!

Enclosed please find your 2006-2007 season parking passes.

Please make note of important news regarding this season and how it may affect your game day experience:

o Construction remains an issue with game day parking. We ask that you arrive early to games, and be
patient with traffic patterns as they may shift game to game.

s General handicapped parking is available in the Ramshead Deck. A shuttle will be provided for those
handicapped patrons going to the Smith Center; the shuttle is available only to the handicapped
individuals and their accompanying guests.

» Fans not holding a parking pass are encouraged to use the Park & Ride system in place on game days.
The buses for Park & Ride move quickly away from the arena after the game in special traffic lanes,
allowing fans to avoid the headaches of game day traffic. For more information on Park & Ride and
pickup locations, please visit the University of North Carolina Department of Public Safety at
http://www.dps.unc.edu/dps/specialevents/athletics/bball.

We look forward to sharing a great season of Carolina Basketball with you in 2006-2007. Go Heels!
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